November Kindergram

Happy November! The children have been very excited to see the frost on the
ground and some are anxiously awaiting snow! (Not me!) As we move into the
winter weather, please be sure your child has all their cold weather gear! If you
would like them to have an extra set of clothes at school or, even perhaps, extra
socks, hat and mittens, we will gladly label them for your child and keep them
here as needs arise!

November 1%t is an all school PAJAMA DAY!

Our November project will include showing our appreciation and gratitude to
our teachers and staff. The children will be writing notes and preparing packages
to distribute to our staff! This is always a highlight for chitdren and staff! We wili
do this on the morning of November 15% from 10:00 to 11:00 and in the
afternoon (the same day) from 1:00 to 2:00. If you can only come for one time
period, that is fine as well.

We are continuing to learn about shapes, more than, less than, and equal to
with numbers up to 20.

We are writing about things we like and things we see in the world around us!
We are working to include Kindergarten words we need to be able to read, write
and spell!

In Science, we have been learning about apples, pumpkins, and their life cycles.

We continue to work on kindness and working together while cooperating with
each other.

We are continuing to work on letters, sounds, and beginning to read! | love to
watch the children with each step to the learning process. The “l can do it”
moments are exciting!

We continue to need Clorox wipes and tissues, if you're able to help!

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends!

Patti Champagne, M.Ed., CAS
Kindergarten Teacher



